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West Shelby 
Water District 

Commission Meeting 
7fiursday :Ayri{ 18, 2024

A meeting of the West Shelby Water District (WSWD) was held April 18, 2024, 
at the District Office and those in attendance were: 

Raymond Williams 
Carl Christiansen, Secretary 
Brendan Welch, Kenvirons 
Lisa Didier, Office Manager 

Hite Hays, WSWD Attorney 
Christi Parker, WSWD Employee 
Melvin Phenix, Distribution Manager 
AJ Ellis, WSWD Employee 

Others in attendance: Rob Rothenburger, Shelbyville Fire Dept 
Terry Lloyd, Discovery Point 
Eric Senn, Land Design & development 
Jay Hoffman, Wet and Dry Tanks 

Raymond Williams, Chairman, called the meeting to order at 8:30 a.m. 

Voting of Minutes and Invoices: 

The March 2024 regular meeting minutes were reviewed by the Commissioners 

prior to the meeting. Carl made a motion to approve said minutes. Raymond seconded 

the motion. 

Michael was not present therefore, the invoices will be reviewed and voted on at 

the next meeting. 

Guests: 

Terry Lloyd, with Discovery Point Development, presented a plat for signing for 

the next two phases in Discovery Point. In Melvin's opinion, a loop to Scott Station Road 

needs to be made prior to further development in that subdivision and advised against 

signing the plat. He said WSWD could sign the plat if a document was drawn up and 

signed stating the developer would loop the line with the next phase. Terry and Eric 
presented documentation from 2021 regarding discussions they had with Eddie Brown, 

WSWD's engineer at the time, stating that a loop would not be needed, therefore they 

didn't budget for it. Much discussion took place trying to resolve the issue and it was 

decided that a special meeting would be held Thursday April 25, 2024. Carl suggested 

that Brendan get a model of hydraulics and costs together and bring it to the meeting in 
order to find a solution to the issue. 
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